
DONALD SELIGMAN 

MICHAEL WIDMAN 

RICARDO GOMEZ 

CHRIS LAIB 

TESS NELSON 

DONNA KOLB 

Directors 

George Abrahamian 

Margie Bird 
Marilyn Bush* 

Dennis Chew 
Sandra Collier 

Marian Dodge* 
Tom Ford 

Krishna Gangadean 
Margaret Goldsmith 

Terry Hughes* 
Lynne T. Jewell 

Juliet Kiperman** 

Margret Lohfeld 

Norman Mennes 
Hilary Misiano 

David Roberti 
Patricia Ruben 

Jennifer Schlosberg 
Mary Beth Sorensen 

Chuck Soter 
Angela Stewart 

Mark Stong** 
Jordan Susman 

June Teal 
Michael Tunick 

Valerie Vanaman 
Denise Wingate 

Demian Wyma 
Donna Zenor* 

 
*Past President 

** Honorary Directors 

May 12, 2010 

 

To: Los Angeles City Council Budget and Finance Committee: 

 Bernard Parks, Chair 

 Grieg Smith, Vice-Chair 

 Jose Huizar 

 Paul Koretz 

 Bill Rosendahl 

 Jan Perry 

 Dennis Zine 

 Lauraine Brathwaite, Legislative Assistant 

 

It has come to our attention that the Chief Legislative Analyst has recom-

mended a parking charge at the Los Angeles Zoo in Griffith Park.  While 

we understand that the City of Los Angeles must explore new revenue 

opportunities to alleviate the current budget shortfall, we believe that this 

proposal counters the intent of Colonel Griffith when he ceded Griffith 

Park to the City, that access to the Park shall be free. 

While placing an unfair burden on those who can afford it least, a parking 

fee at the Zoo will also lead to many unintended consequences: casual 

Park users (runners, hikers, etc.) who previously used the Zoo lot will 

also be forced to pay; in order to avoid the parking fee, some Zoo patrons 

will park at the Autry which will further jam that lot and force the Autry 

to eventually charge for parking; others will park as far away as the 

Ferraro Soccer Field, adding to an already overcrowded situation; a 

precedent will be set and other City parks will begin charging for parking 

(in reality, charging for park use). 

The Los Feliz Improvement Association respectfully urges you to reject 

any plan to charge for parking at the Los Angeles Zoo. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Donald A. Seligman 

President 


